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Great Futures Start Here!

Welcome to the inaugural edition of Club Connection, your
weekly update for the Boys & Girls Club of Atlantic City.
There's always something great happening at our clubs,
and we're excited to share that with you. Read on to find
out what's been happening this week

Dr. Charles A. Wallace II, Executive Director

Club News

We are pleased to announce our very
first artist in residence, Jerry Compere
film composer, concert pianist, and
professional musician. Students ages
13-18 will be exposed to classes in
music composition, production,
singing, and more. The program will
start the week of Sept. 11.

We’re also continuing our successful
STEAM program, which puts the fun
into Science, Technology, Engineering,
the Arts, and Mathematics. Plus, we’re

https://www.acbgc.org/
https://www.acbgc.org/donate/
https://www.acbgc.org/golf4kids/
https://www.acbgc.org/golf4kids/


promoting positive attitudes and
healthy bodies with our recreation and
wellness programs. Follow us on
Facebook for the latest news.

Board Update

A special thank you to
Rene Kane, board
member and Resource
Development Chair, for
your donation of 75
backpacks. Our kids went
back to the classrooms in
style and will be putting
them to good use all
school year. 

A huge thank you to
Robert Pattillo, Jr.,
Caesars Entertainment,
for hosting our employee
appreciation gathering at
the Tropicana. It afforded
us the chance to say
thank you to our team for
completing a wonderful,
safe summer camp.

The move to our new
corporate offices at 1616
Pacific Avenue was



seamless, thanks to
board member Geoff
Dorsey, Dorsey
Construction. Geoff's
team is the best!

Our Needs

We are grateful for your donations, both in-kind and monetary. Following
are items that are needed. If you would like more information, please
contact Sharon D’Angio, Director of Resource Development, at
sdangio@bgcac.org or (609) 347-2697, ext. 105.
 

Music Lab equipment upgrades and enhancements ($28,780)
Two 55” Smart TV screens ($1,000)
Two freezers for the Teen and Drexel Centers (estimated cost
$5,000)
Enterprise sound system for our gym (estimated cost $30,000)

Donate

Upcoming Events

mailto:sdangio@bgcac.org
https://www.acbgc.org/donate/


Mark Your Calendars!

Executive Chef Pam Green will be at the Downbeach Seafood Festival -
Sept. 9-10

Chelsea Kitchen Ribbon Cutting – Sept. 14, 4:30 pm

Grand Opening of Club Café, Pennsylvania Ave. – Oct. 3, 10 am

Visit our Website
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